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The objective of this Agreement,'as elaborated more
specifically in its provisions, is to establish a framework
of balanced rights and obligations and aqreed rules for the
conduct of trade and commercial relations between Canada and
the Republic of Estonia.

For purposes of this Agreement, unless otherwise specified:

I'Territoryu means:

with respect to Canada, the territory to which its customs
lava apply, including any ures beyond the territorial seau
of Canada within which, in accordance with international law
and ita domeatic lava, Canada may exorcise righta with
respect to the seabed and subsoil and their natural
reBources; and

with respect ta the Republic of Estonia, the territory ta
which its customs lava apply, including any arase beyond the
territorial a of the Republia of Estonia within which, in
accordance with international lav and its domestie lava, the
Republia of Estonia may exorcise rights with respect ta the
seabed and subsoil and their natural resourcea.

"Vernon" of a country means a citizen or permanent resident.
of the country or a body corporate constituted under the
lava applicable in, or principally carrying on its business
vithin, the territory of the country.

"Third country" means any country other thon Canada or the
Republic of Estonia.

"Trant"tf meana the passage aeros the territory of a
country, with or vithout trans-shipment, varehouaing,
brealcing bulk, or change in the mode or means of transport,
when such passage in only a portion of a comploe journey
beginning and terminatIng beyond the frontier of the country
across whose territory the traffic passes.

"Textile producteft means tope, yarns, pisce-goods, made-up
articles, garments and other textile manufactured products


